June 2, 2016

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works

SUBIJECT: Request from Jake Wenzel to remove parcel 000-297-010 from the snow
removal list and refund the 2016 assessment for $850

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the June 1, 2016 Board of Public Works committee discussed request from Jake Wenzel to remove
2001 Marshall Street, parcel #000-297-010 from the private snow removal list. Mr. Wenzel is also asking that
his assessment of $850 be voided as he purchased this property in fall and was not aware of this assessment
for private snow removal.

Moved by Alderperson Brey, second by Director of Public Infrastructure to approve the request,
rescind the snow removal assessment and remove from the snow removal list for the future. Upon vote, 3
Ayes, 5 Nays. Motion fails.

Moved by City Attorney MdDaniel, second by Finance Director Corbeille to remove this property from
the snow removal list. Motion passed unanimously.

Very truly yours,
Jennifer Hudon
Secretary, Board of Public Works



